CONNECT CHAMPION JOIN PROTECT ENGA

PTA FOR YOUR CHILD

VOLUNTEER INVEST NURTURE ADVOCATE ACT

MARCH 2022

HSD PTA COUNCIL NEWSLETTER

PTA's mission is to make every child's potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and communities to advocate for all children.

HAZELWOOD SCHOLARSHIP RUN/WALK REGISTRATION OPEN!

We are pleased to announce that registration is now open for the 40th Hazelwood PTA Scholarship Run/Walk! This event will be held on Saturday,

May 14th at Central High School. This family-fun activity will feature a 5K, 1 Mile,

1/2 Mile, 1/4 Mile and Color Blast races. Follow **this link** to register

online or print this form and turn into the front office of your home school with payment.

We are also offering an official Run/Walk T-shirt featuring a design by one of our Hazelwood students. Congratulations to **Nylah Brown** (7th grade, Northwest Middle) for her winning design!

Scholarship Run/Walk

We will need every PTA unit/school to help us promote our Run/Walk. Please refer to the packet emailed out to schools last week for important information about turning in registration forms. Please note that prices for registration and t-shirts go up after **April 12th**. Also, make sure you attend our Council general meeting on March 17th for some helpful tips on promoting Run/Walk. Pete Kain from Brown Elementary will share some great information about how they make registering for Run/Walk fun!



MARCH 17 (THURS)
PTA Council General Meeting
6:30PM (zoom link)

MARCH 24 (THURS)
Key Communicator Meeting
9AM or 6PM

MARCH 28 - APRIL 1 Spring Break

APRIL 7 (THURS)
BOE Community Forum (virtual)
6-7:30PM

APRIL 12 (TUES)
Run/Walk First Turn-in
Opportunity Center
4 - 7 PM

MARCH IS PTA OFFICER ELECTION MONTH

It's that time again where we start planning ahead for the next year. PTA officer nominations should have occurred during your February PTA meetings with elections taking place during March. Consult your bylaws if you aren't sure how long your executive terms are. Officer information should be reported to MOPTA no later than March 31st. Preparing now will ensure that your PTA unit will have a strong start for the new year!



HAZELWOOD PTA SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION •DEADLINE TO REGISTER - 4/3!



The Hazelwood PTA Council Scholarship program was founded in 1959. That year we awarded two scholarships for \$400 each. Fast forward to today and our goal is to award up to one hundred \$500 scholarships to our Hazelwood seniors. As of 2019, we have awarded over \$3,500,000 in scholarships! We are able to continue our Scholarship program through generous donations and the fundraising we do with our various events (Run/Walk, Trivia Night, etc.)

We are now accepting applications for the Hazelwood PTA Council Scholarship! This award is open to Hazelwood seniors at East, Central and West High and the Opportunity Center (click here for qualifying criteria). Applications may be completed online at this link. We recommend that you download the application questions at this link and prepare your answers offline before filling out the form online.

THE DEADLINE TO APPLY IS APRIL 3RD, 2022 AT 11:59PM



HELPFUL LINKS

HSD PTA Council Website

Contact HSD PTA Council

HSD PTA Council Facebook

Hazelwood School District Website

Missouri PTA Website

Mlssouri PTA Facebook

National PTA Website

Donate to HSD PTA Council

HAZELWOOD PTA UNIT SPOTLIGHT •JAMESTOWN ELEMENTAR

Jamestown Elementary PTA is hosting a

Spring Bazaar on Saturday, April 23 from 10am – 1pm.

Community entrepreneurs who would like to sell their products or services can purchase 2 tables for \$20 (minimum). Those interested can you use this link to register.

Anyone interested in volunteering that day (including High Schoolers looking for community service hours) can sign up **here**.

Contact jamestownptamo@gmail.com if you have any questions.

Don't forget to vote on Tuesday, April 5th! St. Louis County residents can vote at any polling place, check here for locations and sample ballots.

CITY OF HAZELWOOD ESPORTS PROGRAM

The city of Hazelwood has a new Esports program that explores the educational and competitive opportunities in the Esports industry. They are also working with a nutritionist from Twin Cities Orthopedics to bring health and nutrition information to esports athletes to improve mental and physical abilities. Contact Jeff Knowles at jdknowles

@hazelwoodmo.org about this exciting new program!

